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One of the undoubted highlights of the 12th year of our Club was the 70th Anniversary of Queen Elizabeth 11’s
accession to the throne back in 1952 and our Chairman, Tony, saw it a as a rare occasion to host an event for
members and a few friends to gather together in his garden to celebrate the historic  feat that we feel sure will
never be  repeated by any future Sovereign.

Three dozen people turned up and the BBQ was kept alight most of the afternoon serving burgers and sausages
followed by scones, jam and cream along with the traditional trifle, ice-cream and strawberries.

We were very fortunate that for most of the afternoon the sun shone as we gathered together on a long table
reminiscent of those at street parties, all under the balloons and bunting hanging from the trees in the garden.

A few members decorated the front garden with their  cars, many sporting Union flags and portraits of the
Queen. The event was drawn to a close with us raising our glasses in a toast to The Queen.



  


